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Award of a $78,415.84 contract for construction of 2.899 miles of road on the Fort Belknap Indian
Reservation in Montana was announced today by the Department of the Interior.

The route will connect the Indian community of Hays with the new State Federal-Aid highway extending
from the Fort Belknap Agency south to a new crossing of the Missouri River. The new State road by-
passes the town of Hays and the construction of the Indian Bureau section will permit access for the
community to the State highway.

The contract was awarded to E. C. Powell Construction Company, of Great Falls. Two other bids were
received ranging up to $102,100.99.

https://www.bia.gov/as-ia/opa/online-press-release/road-construction-contract-awarded-great-falls-bidde
r

https://www.bia.gov/node/9558/printable/pdf

